
From: Jim & Margo
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: comments
Date: Friday, July 21, 2017 12:03:27 AM

I would like to see that the Midas Gold plan of operations includes steps to protect the plants and
habitat of Astragalus vexilliflexus as well as the Whitebark pines in and around the mine site.
Margo Conitz


